


 
 

This is with sadness we announce: 
 
 
 
 
Ernesto Paloma and Helen Paloma 

his parents, 
 
 
Vanessa Paloma 
Nico Paloma 

his sister and brother. 
 
 
Paloma and Abadiano families. 

 

 
 
 

You can bring Christian a last greeting 
every day from 3pm to 7pm. 

until Thursday 26 September 2024  
at the municipal funeral home,  

Ziekebeemdenstraat 4 in Mechelen 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A special word of thanks to the caring and nursing staff of  
the Coral Department  of the WZC De Regenboog in Zwijndrecht  

and the UZA in Edegem for all their good care. 
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It is with sadness in our hearts that we bid farewell to 
 
 
 
 
 
 

born in Brussels on 3 April 1996 and  
departed from us in Edegem on 19 September 2024. 

 
 
 
 

The solemn funeral liturgy to which you are kindly  
will take place around the coffin 

on Saturday 28 September 2024 at 11 a.m. 
at the Our-Lady-Over-the-Dijle Church,  
Onze-Lieve-Vrouwestraat in Mechelen.  

 
 

Gathering and opportunity for greetings from 10.45 am. 
 
 

Christian's urn will be given  
a special place in his home environment.  

 
 
 
 

Correspondence address: 
Paloma family 
p/a: Thibaut DELA Funeral Home 
Brusselsesteenweg 6A - 2800 Mechelen 
Online condolences: www.uitvaartcentrum-thibaut.be 


